
FYI ~ Approval from Nancy Dudley Kelly of the Civil Service Commission for Ordinance 11-119.  

You may now forward it on to the Mayor for approval.  Thanks.   Sue 
  

Sue Wegwerth 
Office of Human Resources 

Labor Relations 

200 City Hall Annex 
25 West Fourth Street 

Saint Paul, MN  55102 
(651) 266-6513 

Fax: (651) 266-6495 
sue.wegwerth@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

Confidentiality Notice: 
The information contained in this e-mail communication and any attached documentation may be 

privileged, confidential or otherwise protected from disclosure and is intended only for the use of 
the designated recipient(s).  The use, distribution, transmittal or re-transmittal by an unintended 

recipient of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient of this 

e-mail, please notify the above sender of the error and immediately delete this e-mail and any 
attachments from your system.   

 
>>> Nancy Kelly <nancykelly@visi.com> 1/26/2012 2:55 PM >>> 

This looks fine. Thanks. 
 

Nancy 

 
 

Sent from my iPhone 
 

On Jan 26, 2012, at 11:14 AM, "Sue Wegwerth" <Sue.Wegwerth@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Nancy, attached is Ordinance 11-119 as approved by City Council on January 25, 2012.  This 
Ordinance now needs approval by the Civil Service Commission for the creation of the 

unclassified classifications of Deputy Director - Financial Services, Deputy Director of Libraries, 
and Deputy Director of Safety and Inspections. 

Please respond by email with your decision. 

  
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

  
Thank you. 

  
Sue 

  

  
Sue Wegwerth 

Office of Human Resources 
Labor Relations 

200 City Hall Annex 

25 West Fourth Street 
Saint Paul, MN  55102 

(651) 266-6513 
Fax: (651) 266-6495 



sue.wegwerth@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 
Confidentiality Notice: 

The information contained in this e-mail communication and any attached documentation may be 
privileged, confidential or otherwise protected from disclosure and is intended only for the use of 

the designated recipient(s).  The use, distribution, transmittal or re-transmittal by an unintended 

recipient of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient of this 
e-mail, please notify the above sender of the error and immediately delete this e-mail and any 

attachments from your system.   

 


